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OBSOLETE POLICY DIRECTIVE ABORIGINAL DEATHS IN CUSTODY - 
FAMILY COUNSELLING PROTOCOL 

 

PURPOSE 
To notify the Health System that PD2005_486 Aboriginal Deaths in Custody - Family 
Counselling Protocol is no longer current.  
 

KEY INFORMATION 
The above named policy directive has been reviewed by the Centre for Aboriginal 
Health and is deemed obsolete.  The status of this policy directive has been 
changed to obsolete and now appears in the ‘Archive’ section of the Policy Distribution 
System. 
 
Consultations undertaken as part of the policy review process considered that 
Aboriginal deaths in custody have decreased significantly since the Royal Commission 
into Aboriginal Deaths in Custody, and that the policy was too general to be useful and 
refers to services no longer in existence.   
 
For these reasons, the Policy Directive has been made obsolete.  
 


